
From: Lauren Schmitt
To: SRULES Exhibits
Subject: National Popular Vote
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 8:28:13 AM

Rules Committee,

I support passing HB2927 to commit Oregon to the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact,
with no amendments and no ballot referral. We in Oregon are a small population and get very
little attention during the presidential campaigns. With the Popular Vote initiative, our voices
will matter as much as the voices in Iowa. Please support this HB2927.

Lauren Schmitt 
laurenschmitt@gmail.com 
3229 NE 70th Ave 
Portland, Oregon 97213
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